
POLLING LOCATION 

City of Brillion 

April 4, 2023 Spring Election 

 
The Spring Election to be held on April 4, 2023, the following polling place location will 
be used for voters of the City of Brillion: 

Brillion City Center – 201 N. Main Street, Brillion, WI  54110 
CONTACT:  Patricia Schreiber, (920) 756-2250 
 
POLLING PLACE WILL OPEN AT 7:00 A.M. AND WILL CLOSE AT 8:00 P.M. 

Notice is given under my hand 
And the Corporate Seal of the 
City of Brillion on this 22th     
Day of February 2023.       ________________________________________ 
                                             Patricia Schreiber, Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 
If you have any questions concerning your polling place, contact the municipal clerk listed. 

All polling places are accessible to elderly and disabled voters.  

Notice of Meeting of the Local and Municipal Board of Canvassers  
At the close of voting on Election Day, pursuant to the provisions of Wis. Stat. § 19.84, the 
Election Inspectors will convene as a joint meeting of the Local Board of Canvassers and the 
Municipal Board of Canvassers for the purpose of conducting the local and municipal canvasses 
pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§7.51 and 7.53(1). This meeting will be open to the public pursuant to 
Wis. Stat. §§ 19.81-89.  
  


